
 
5 June 2025 

 

 

 
‘…many members, but one body, as it is with Christ.’  1 Corinthians 12:12 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Dine-in Day 
 
Thank you so much for joining us for the Dine-In Day on Tuesday.  It was fantastic to see so many of you there and 
we hope you enjoyed the event! 
 
Music Lesson Renewals  
 
Thank you to those of you that have already completed the JD Music Lesson Renewals form.  Dr Ratcliffe sent a 
letter before half term regarding renewing JD music lessons for the next academic year.  The deadline to complete 
the form was over half term and we are currently missing several responses.  Please can you complete the form if 
your child is in Year 3, 4 or 5 as soon as possible and by Monday 9 June at the very latest.  We need this information 
to allow us to create a timetable before we get to September.  Please note that you do not need to complete the 
form if your child will be in Year 7 in September.  
 
The link to the form is: JD Peripatetic Music Lessons Renewals Form 2025-2026  
 
‘Proud To Be Me Day’ - Wednesday 18 June 
 
On this day pupils should wear their full school uniform, but have the option to wear different jewellery, hair 
accessories or socks, if they wish to do so. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr D Ludford 
Head of Junior Department  

https://forms.office.com/e/GJ41dpMirz

